
 

INFORMATION BULLETIN 
NARAMATA WATER SYSTEM 
RESCINDED - WATER QUALITY ADVISORY FOR TURBIDITY 

 
May 30, 2023 

 

The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS), in consultation with the Interior Health 
Authority (IHA), is rescinding the Water Quality Advisory for turbidity effective immediately.  Over the 
past week, the 24-hour average turbidity levels have consistently remained below 1 NTU.  
 
For further information, please contact the Utilities Department at 250-490-4106 or 250-490-4135.  Thank 
you for your cooperation.  
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